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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: Monday, September 21, 2020

HIGHWAY CONSTRUCTION TO START IN WAUKESHA COUNTY 

County Trunk Highway Y (Racine Avenue) 

(WAUKESHA, WI) – Waukesha County Public Works is set to replace the culvert structure on 

County Highway Y at Pilak Creek Tributary in the City of Muskego. The project is located on CTH Y 

just south of Pioneer Drive. Construction is scheduled to begin on September 28, 2020 and to continue 

through November, 2020.    

During construction, CTH Y (Racine Avenue) is to be closed to traffic at the project location. A detour 

will be posted that follows STH 36 to STH 164 to CTH L. 

For more information, please contact Kevin Yanny, Project Manager, of Waukesha County Public 

Works at 262-548-7750. 

About Waukesha County Public Works 

The Waukesha County Department of Public Works is committed to providing the foundations of 

success for the citizens and businesses of Waukesha County by constructing and maintaining quality 

transportation and building infrastructure. Get info on projects, plans, and more at 
www.WaukeshaCounty.gov/DPW. 

Follow Waukesha County DPW on Twitter at www.twitter.com/WaukeshaCoDPW 
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